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HB 3075 is an appalling attack on legal gun owners and it does nothing to make 

anyone safer. This simply an enduring around implementing M 114 before it is 

decided in court.  

The Democrat Party of Oregon has disdain for gun owners and this is the latest 

attack against their adversaries. 

 

It is already a requirement to undergo a background check. The permit to purchase 

scheme is inherently unconstitutional and serves no purpose other than to make 

firearms ownership more cumbersome. Should we Republicans propose a permit in 

order for Democrats to espouse their Marxists ideology? HB 3075 isn’t about gun 

safety. It’s about disarming Oregonians so that Democrats have absolute power over 

their subjects.  

 

The standard capacity magazine ban is currently in the 9th circuit court  and will not 

survive a court challenge.  

 

I strongly oppose 3075 and encourage a no vote. 


